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2 CAPITAL NEWSMEN 
WIN HILLMAN PRIZES 
Carl Bernstein and Bob 

Woodward, investigative re-
porters for The Washington 
Post, have named recipients of 
the 23d annual Sidney Hillman 
awards for their coverage of 
the Watergate affair. 

Four other persons also have 
been named to receive the 
awards, named for the first 
preSident of the Amalgamated 
Clothing Workers of America. 
Thd swards, consisting of 
scrolls- and checks of $5130 to 
each of the winners, Will be 
presented today at a luncheon 
at the Commodore Hotel. 

Lucy Jarvis, a television pro-
ducer, was cited for her Na-
tional Broadcasting Company 
documentary "What Price 
Health," an examination of 
soaring health costs and the 
plight of the poor. 

Frances Fitzgerald will be 
honored for her best-selling 
book "Fire In the Lake," on 
Vietnam. 

Frank S. Donner and Eugene 
Cerruti, lawyers who have col-
laborated on several writing 
projects, will receive awards 
for their article in The Nation, 
"The Grand Jury Network," on 
the use of grand juries to curb 
dissent. 


